
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 

Thursday, September 9, 2021 12:25 PM 
'Howard Rubin' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10985-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Howard Rubin, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

From: hscrappy65=comcast.net@mg.gospringboard.io <hscrappy65=comcast.net@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
Howard Rubin 

Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 9:18 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

Ever since you came out with the commercial we are the lowest paying electric bills, i've 
seen an increase in every months bill. It is hard to make ends meet right now, but i'm trying 
my best. If you keep raising the rates more and more people will have to do like I do no ale 
until bed time or raise the a/c. Less lights on maybe just 1 light, anything to try on our side to 
keep the bills down. Please stop advertising with the little girl because you and I both know 
that is not true. 

Thank you, 
Howard Rubin 
824 N.W. 9th AVE 
FORT LAUDERDALE, FL. 33311 

Thank you, 
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Howard Rubin 
824 NW 9TH AVE 
FORT LAUDERDALE FL, 33311-7210  

 

 




